
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>
Date: 8/24/2017 4:36:40 PM

Subject: RE: Ft. Jackson

It was my understanding that Tori Beth would continue these contacts. However, I am happy to pick them up. Would 
you please as her to provide the introduction?
 
Lily
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2017 4:30 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill ; Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) 
Subject: Ft. Jackson
 
Lily, are you communicating with Ft. Jackson about next week?
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